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22nd March 2019 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
The Cambridge Literary Festival is taking place from Friday 5th April to Sunday 7th April  and 
has many events organised for children. 
 
Please use the following website to browse and book one of the exciting author events on 
offer: 
 
 
http://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/  
 
Additionally, Schoolreaders, a company involved in organising the Literary Festival, has some 
free tickets up for grabs. If you fill in the attached booking form, you may get free tickets, 
although this is on a first come first served basis. 
 
We hope you find this email helpful,  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
The English Team 
 
      

mailto:office@grove.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.thegroveschool.net/
http://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/

